BRONX BOARD OF REALTORS, INC.
1867 WILLIAMSBRIDGE ROAD
BRONX, NEW YORK 10461

(718 892-3000
NUNZIO DEL GRECO
EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT

June 24, 1994
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Mr. Hafeez Baksh

ERA Besmatch Real Estate
4627 White Plains Road
Bronx, New York 10470
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Dear Mz aksh, {

Congratulations! You have been/uhanimously
elected to serve as Treasurer of the Bronx
Board of Realtors. Term of office of elected
Officers will begin September 1, 1994 through
August 31, 1995.

We look forward to seeing you at the September
22, 1994 meeting.

Sincerely,

Nunzio Del Greco
Executive Vice President
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